ROY DEN HOLLANDER

Counselor at Law

545 East 14th Street, Apt. 10D

New York, NY  10009

Tel. & Fax: (212) 995-5201

Mobile 917 687 0652

rdhh@erols.com
March 1, 2001

Alexander Gorkin

Dear Alex,

I have enclosed a check for $2000 and copies of information that I have on my wife.  I have also enclosed a draft of a letter to the Tax Ministry with accompanying exhibits.  If you have any questions, please call or email.

Thanks for the assistance.

Roy

Sincerely,

Roy Den Hollander

